
Look but please 

don’t pick

Forestry Commission England, The Queen’s House, 
Lyndhurst, Hampshire SO43 7NH.  
Tel: 0300 067 4601 or 0300 067 4600 (24hr). forestry.gov.uk/newforestfungi

Thank you for 

helping us to 

protect the New 

Forest’s fungi.

Commercial  
collecting of fungi is  

not allowed. If you suspect 
or see commercial fungi 
picking please call the 

Forestry Commission on 
0300 067 4600  

(24 hours).

Fungi are essential to the New Forest 
National Park’s ecosystem, which is 
why we are asking you not to pick 
fungi from this special place.

Please leave fungi alone as they might 
be very poisonous or rare.

Educational Forays are only allowed with 
permission from the Forestry Commission  
in advance. Clear guidelines will be  
issued with any permission.


